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Dates for your Diary 

 

 

Monday 23rd January 

Choir at O2 for Young 

Voices Concert 

 
Friday 27th January 

Years 3&4 Bikeability 

 
Monday 13th – Friday 17th 

February Half Term 

 
Wednesday 22nd & 

Thursday 23rd February 

EYFS Bikeability 

 
Wednesday 1st March 

Secondary School 

National Offer Day 
 

 

Latest News:  

Monday 16th January 2023 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Nora Skylarks      Erin                        

Wrens   Reyansh Swallows    Oscar                    

Puffins   Emily Swifts          Mahdi                 

Cuckoos  Ansh Doves         Oscar                            

Nightingales Penelope Owls           Gabriella                   

   Ravens       Avilasha                         

Exciting 

Developments! 

 
We are excited to 

announce we are re-

designing our classrooms 

 

Mr Walsh, our wonderful site 

manager, has been 

working hard completing 

improvement works to our 

classrooms.  

 

Skylarks were fortunate to 

be the first classroom to be 

re-designed. The children 

and staff have been 

enjoying working in their 

new, emotionally friendly, 

learning environment this 

week.  

 

Swallows class is currently 

being re-designed, with the 

rest of the classes following 

suit this term. 

 

Vacancy 
 

 

We currently have a 

vacancy for a mid-day 

supervisor, supporting our 

children at lunchtimes.  

 

For more information, please 

click on the link below: 

 

https://www.nenevalleyprim

ary.net/attachments/downlo

ad.asp?file=1009&type=pdf 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 98.18% 

Wrens  96.52% 

Puffins   99.67% 

Cuckoos  98.57% 

Nightingales 94.33% 

Skylarks 99.33% 

Swallows 98.33% 

Swifts 95.86% 

Doves 98.71% 

Owls 98.00% 

Ravens 94.84% 
 

School 97.51% 
 

 

Young Voices: 
 

Some of our children will be 

attending ‘Young Voices’ in 

London on 23rd January.  

 

As it is a late day, children 

attending the event are 

allowed a later start the day 

after. They will need to be in 

school by 10:30am on Tuesday 

24th January. 
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